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The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
and	be	regulated	to	make	a	standard	minimum	price.	Both	consumers	and	
industry	need	certainty	in	fairness	of	price.	Stability	in	the	system	would	be	
greater	served	by	consumers	like	me	being	able	to	play	a	part.	
	
Jeremy	Park		

	
Postcode:	2515	
	
	




